
 

22 June 2023 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

The Western Australian Institute of Sport acknowledges the recent legal judgement that Mr 
Barry Cable had sexually abused a child.  

WAIS therefore fully supports the Western Australian Hall of Champions decision to 
immediately remove Mr Cable’s membership of the Hall. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steven Lawrence 
Chief Executive Officer  
 

 

 

 

 

 


